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In this issue… 

• Field visit to PFR’s Clyde Research Orchard 

• Meetings 

 
Field visit to PFR’s Clyde Research Orchard 
You are invited to see the progress on the FOPS programme on both cherries and apricots at the 
PFR orchard in Clyde at 3.30pm on Friday, 8 December. As well as the original blocks, they also 
have a younger block of cherries in which the upright shoots are developing now. Also check out 
the fruit of ‘Nzsummer4’ (Mac1/6) mentioned in the ODT last week. This apricot is very early for 
Central Otago and has a very attractive orange background colour and blush. Read more. 

 
Meetings 
8 December Field visit Clyde 3.30pm PFR Research Orchard 

30-31 May Conference Napier 9am Various venues 

 
Contact us 
Summerfruit NZ 
PO Box 25255 
Wellington 6146 
Ph 64 4 830 0935 
info@summerfruitnz.co.nz 
www.summerfruitnz.co.nz 

https://www.odt.co.nz/regions/central-otago/earliest-november-apricots
http://www.summerfruitnz.co.nz/publications/news/field-visit-to-pfrs-clyde-research-orchard/
mailto:info@summerfruitnz.co.nz
http://www.summerfruitnz.co.nz/

